
September 14, 2015 
 
The Jasper City Board of Education met on September 14, 2015 at 5:00 p.m. in the boardroom at 
the Central Office.  Members present were Chairperson Willie Moore, Walker Wilson, Steven 
Gillott, Teresa Sherer and Mary Beth Barber.  Superintendent Dr. Ann Jackson was also in 
attendance. Chairperson Willie Moore called the meeting to order.  
 
A motion to approve the agenda for the September 14, 2015 meeting of the Board was made by 
Steve Gillott with a second by Teresa Sherer.  The motion carried. 
 
Chief School Finance Officer Monique Rector addressed the Board with highlights from the 
2015-2016 proposed budget.  After answering questions regarding line items on the proposed 
budget, a motion to approve the 2015-2016 Jasper City Schools annual budget was approved on 
a motion by Walker Wilson and a second by Mary Beth Barber.  The motion was unanimously 
approved. 
 
A motion to approve the personnel report was given by Teresa Sherer and a second by Steven 
Gillott.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 
With no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned.   
 


